
KNEI Drawer 111 Waukon, Iowa 52172 

Telephone (319) 568-3476 

2 50 WATTS May 2,1968 

M r.Kermit Geary 
Ualnutport Pa. 

Dear Sir; 

Thank you for your letter in 
regard to the reception of our station KNEI. 

We had another report from your area, it was 
from York, Pa. 
Your information coinsides with our on the air 
operation of the morning of April 19th for our 
frequency check. We will be on again for our 
next scheduled check at the same time on the 
morning of July 19th. 

Thanking you again for your time and effort 
in sending us this report. 

Yo 

G.E.Schultz 1V0FLM 

.Serving Northeast Iowa, Southeast Minnesota and Southwest Wisconsin 


